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Today was our last full day all together before we depart our ways to our homes. We all started the day 

writing a letter to ourselves which will be randomly mailed to us in the future. The morning was spent 

visiting the Vice President of the country and presenting him with one of our taro T-shirts. The specific 

service projects that the youth was involved with were reported to the Vice President. Later the group 

took a trip to the ABC media group to be interviewed by the largest media outlet of the country. The 

afternoon helped all of us conclude the program with a rose exchange activity to share our appreciation to 

each person and then a graduation ceremony. 

 

This was an amazing and unforgettable experience for us all! We each learned a lot about each other, 

about ourselves, and about Paraguay! 

 

Thank you for everyone's love and support! 

 

 


